Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Ana Munroe <munroelilian@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 2:43 PM

To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Eagle's Landing Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

This email is to let you know that Ms Danielle Houston will be leasing a lot from us located at: 141 Bald Eagle
Drive , Broadway, NC 27505.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Thank you,

Ana Munroe

Eagle's Landing/Old Hundred
Community Manager
(910)518-5564



